

BRIMMOND SCHOOL September 2015 Newsletter

Dear parents, carers and pupils

New Build Update!

I am delighted to be able to give you an update on plans for our imminent move to our new school building.

We have a clear schedule for the move which will involve the children and help them with the transition.

- The staff have been extremely busy packing resources into crates over the past weeks filling 300 so far! These will be taken to the new school building during the week of 21 September when furniture will also be delivered, with the official handover date for the building being 25th September 2015.
- The week beginning 28th September sees staff having access to the building to unpack crates.
- Monday 5th October will be the most exciting week as all pupils will have access to the school with their teacher and classes!
 - On Monday morning the pupil who has won the competition will be invited to come to the school with their family for their tour.
 - We hope to have PE and music lessons taking place and opportunities for the children to spend time in their classrooms and using facilities.
- Friday 9th, Monday 26th and Tuesday 27th October SCHOOL IS CLOSED TO PUPILS WHILST STAFF COMPLETE THE PACKING AND FINAL STAGE OF THE MOVE TO THE NEW BUILDING.
- Wednesday 28th October at 9am All pupils will return to school at the new building. See the reverse of this sheet for the diagram showing where each class will line up.

We will send details of an open evening giving all families the opportunity to see around the new school shortly ©

Yours sincerely

Michelle McKay Head Teacher